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05 November 2020 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 068 of 2020 regarding 

Infrastructure Malta - Ferry Landing in Sliema 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that Local Notice to Mariners No 068 of 2020 regarding Infrastructure Malta - 

Ferry Landing in Sliema, is being amended with the following: 

 

The completion date is now being extended to end of March 2021. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 068 of 2020 will remain 

valid. 

  

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 


